
LLANARMON COMMUNITY COUNCIL REPORT  

SEPTEMBER 2023 

Over the summer period it has been a quiet with not much to report. 

HORSE RIDING SAFETY RALLY 

On Sunday 24th September Heather Kirby has organised a Horse rally from the 

Sun Inn, via The Raven Inn, onto Llandegla. This is to highlight the road safety 

concerns of the Riders along the lanes. 

I will be requesting the attendance of our PCSO to engage with the Community 

further. Unfortunately, the road warning signs that I have requested and agreed 

to by DCC will not be erected in time. 

CHANGE OF SPEED RESTRICTIONS 

Can I remind everyone that under the new Welsh Government Law, all 30 mph 

zones will revert to 20 mph from 17th September. 

CRIME CONCERNS 

 I will be meeting with the PSCO in the coming week, if there are any issues you 

wish me to raise with him, please let me know. 

  

If there are any issues that are of concern, please get in touch. 

Regards 

Terry Mendies 

 

 

 

 


